Churchill

Economic Development Authority
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P.O. Box 1236
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ceda@ceda-nv.org

June 17, 2014

Sondra Rosenberg, PTP

I-11 Study Project

Nevada Department of Transportation
1263 South Stewart Street

Carson City, Nevada 89512

Re: Highway 95 RDA Endorsement of I-11 Western Alignment
Dear Ms. Rosenberg,

The Churchill Economic Development Authority was created under an interlocal agreement between the City of
Fallon and Churchill County to further the economic and community development efforts of the community. We
are writing today to support the effort of the I-11 Transportation Corridor.

Certainly a north-south transportation corridor that includes Highway 95 would benefit not only the States of
Nevada and Arizona, but most particularly the remote, rural communities along the western alignment — not just our
Fallon/Churchill County community, but also Hawthorne, Lovelock, and Winnemucca. Commerce flowing between
Mexico and Canada through Nevada would be an economic benefit that will enable our Nevada communities to
grow and prosper.

We look forward to the continued efforts of the study committee and the Nevada Department of Transportation to
make the I-11 Western Alignment a reality, and hope that you will include us in your efforts.

Sincerely,

1%

Rachel Dahl
Executive Director



